
 
20 April 2020 

A message to students from the Chief Executive, SACE Board of South Australia 

SACE Completion and Results Release 

  

Dear SACE International student 

I am pleased to confirm that SACE Certificates and ATARs for university entrance will be issued this 
year, despite the cancellation of the April final exams due to the world-wide coronavirus pandemic. 

Results will be released to all students in the last week of May. If your results show you have met the 
performance standards, you will receive your SACE certificate and an ATAR at this time. 

While it is unfortunate that you will not have the opportunity to demonstrate your knowledge in the 
exams, the SACE Board of South Australia recognises and values your hard work and the extensive 
learning you have undertaken throughout the year. 

The SACE assessment model, of which 70% is made up of multiple school-based assessments, 
provides reliable and valid data of your achievements in the SACE. It also enables the SACE Board to 
impute a predicted grade for your exam component. 

It is a distinct strength of the SACE International program that the assessment model delivers a reliable 
result for all students, in a fair and consistent manner. 

This unique feature also ensures the integrity of the certificate and the ATAR calculation for university 
entrance. 

To keep up-to-date with the progress of your SACE assessment and the results release in May, please 
talk with your school teachers and leaders. 

Thank you for choosing the SACE International program as your pathway to success at university.    

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Professor Martin Westwell 
Chief Executive 
SACE Board of South Australia 

 


